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Joan Golub

Joan Golub, 68, of Grinnell dicd of
canccron Wednesday, March 22,2006,
at her home.

A cclebration of her lifc service for
family members and friends will be
held at a later date. Memorials may be
made to Grinnell Regional Hospice.

The daughter of Cecil and Hazel
Wood Snook, she was bomn Sept. 29,
1937, in Grinnell. She was raised and
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educatéd in Montezuma, and later re- |

ceived her teaching certificate. She
taught for several years in the Urbana,
Iowa, school district and later returned
to Montezuma where she was em-
ployed as a secretary in a law firm. She
was married on June 30, 1973, to
George Golob Sr.in Des Moines where
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the couple made their home for 22
years and she was a homemiaker. Fol-
lowing her husband’s dcath in 1995,
she moved to Grinnell. _
She is survived by her sister-in-law
| Mary Brandt of Marion, nicces and
' nephews. She was preceded in death
by her parents, her husband, two broth-
ers, Lowell and Richard Snook and
onc ncphew.
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Joan Golob, 68

Joan Golob, 68, of Grinnell and for-
merly of Montezuma, died Wednesday,
March 22, 2006 at her home of cancer.

A celebration of life service for family
and friends will be held at a later date.

The daughter of Cecil and Hazel
Wood Snook, she was born Sept. 29,
1937, in Grinnell. She was raised
and educated in Montezuma and later
received her teaching certificate. She
taught for several years in the Urbana,
Towa school district and later returned
to Montezuma where she was employed
as a secretary for a local law firm. On
June 30, 1973, she was married to

George Golob Sr. at Des Moines. The
couple made their home there for 22
years and she was a homemaker. After
her husband's death in 1995, she moved
to Grinnell.

Survivors include a sister-in-law,
Mary Brandt of Marion, and several
nieces and nephews.

She was preceded in death by her
parents; her husband; two brothers,
Lowell and Richard Snook; and one
nephew, Steve Snook.

Memorial contributions in her name
may be directed to Grinnell Regional
Hospice.



